
















 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

c/o United Nations 
P.O. Box 5036 NY, NY USA 10163-5036 

Tel: +1 (212) 963-6931; Fax: +! (212) 963-3146 
Email: Contact Us through our website 

https://www.unjspf.org/contact-us 
 

c/o Palais des Nations 
CH-1211 Geneva 10 Switzerland 

Tel: +41 (0) 22 928-8800; Fax: +41 (0) (22) 928-9099 
Email: Contactez-nous via notre site web 

https://www.unjspf.org/fr/contactez-nous 
 

Ms. Josée Touchette 
OECD Executive Director 
Organisation for Economic Co-Operation and Development 
2, rue André-Pascal 
75775 Paris CEDEX 16 
France 

 
20 February 2020 

 
Subject: Exchange of Letters relating to the Agreement on the transfer of pension rights 
between OECD and UNJSPF (EXD/JT/2019/13/ld) 
 
Dear. Ms. Touchette, 
 
I acknowledge receipt of your letter of 20 June 2019 concerning the “Agreement on the transfer of 
pension rights of participants in the United Nations Joint Staff Pension Fund and of officials in 
the Organization for Economic Cooperation and Development”, which entered into force on 1 
January 2007.  
 
I confirm that the provisions set out in your 20 June 2019 letter, which extend the scope of the 
transfer agreement to include officials on leave without pay, are acceptable to the United Nations 
Joint Staff Pension Fund.  
 
Your letter of 20 June 2019 and this reply shall constitute a binding agreement on the interpretation 
and application of the transfer agreement, which comes into effect on this day. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
Rosemarie McClean 
Chief Executive of Pension Administration 
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